
 
 
CITY OF CASEVILLE 
DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 
July 20, 2021   8:30 a.m. 
 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Amy Redwantz, Marc Hill, Lou Johnson, Rob Pillsworth, Jill Rogers, Kevin 
Stachowiak, Lauren Formicola and Jon Bibby. 
 

Also present:  Jamie Learman and Dena Withey, Secretary.  
 

A motion was made by Hill and supported by Pillsworth to approve the minutes of the April 20, 2021 
meeting with one correction, motion carried. 
 

A motion was made by Rogers and supported by Pillsworth to approve the minutes of the June 14, 2021 
meeting with one correction, motion carried. 
 

CORRESPONDENCE – None 
 

Learman welcomed new members Jon Bibby and Lauren Formicola to the DDA. 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT  
The bank balances and bank statements were discussed.  Learman reviewed the TIFA and 2Mil accounts.  
 

A motion was made by Johnson and supported by Bibby to approve Treasurer’s report, motion carried.  
 

Learman updated the members on the Riverside Park project.   
 

OLD BUSINESS 
Johnson discussed the new flag banners.  He also stated that next year the School Gardening Club would 
possibly help with flowers and weeding.  
    
NEW BUSINESS 
Redwantz mentioned that she would like to see new trash cans throughout the city.   Members will invite 
Troy Hartz, DPW Supervisor, to the next meeting to discuss further. 
 

The security cameras located by GAR Park were discussed and the possibility of adding more in the city. 
 

Members discussed purchasing more of the Caseville Nautical Flag posters.   They agreed to order 50 
posters for now.  They also discussed Caseville stickers. 
 

A motion was made by Hill and second by Pillsworth to donate $3,500 to the Caseville Chamber for the 
brochures, motion carried. 
 

Next meeting will be held on September 21, 2021 at 8:30 pm. 
 

A motion to adjourn made by Pillsworth and supported by Johnson at 9:00 a.m. 
 
 
 
Dena Withey, Secretary 


